
HB 2158 -- LICENSURE OF REGISTERED INTERIOR DESIGNERS

SPONSOR: Gallick

The bill defines various terms related to the practice of
registered interior design, such as "interior alteration or
construction project", "interior nonstructural element", "interior
technical submission", and "responsible charge".

The bill states that no one can use the title of "registered
interior designer" unless that person is registered by the Division
of Professional Registration within the Department of Commerce and
Insurance and meets the criteria of education, experience, and
examination.

The bill specifies the conditions and responsibilities for a
registered interior designer to seal interior technical
submissions, and the exceptions and limitations for sealing
documents prepared by others or not under the registered interior
designer's responsible charge.


